BRYN MAWR PEDIATRICS WENONAH L. NELSON, M.D. KARLA NICKOLAS-SWATSKI, M.D. 864 County Line Road Bryn Mawr, Pa. 19010 610-525-0560

July 24, 2017

Dear Patients and Families:

We are pleased to announce two exciting changes coming to Bryn Mawr Pediatrics. First, we will be moving our office down the road to **600 Haverford Rd**., Suite 103, Haverford, Pa., on September 18, 2017. Our phone numbers will change to **610-642-9609** and **610-642-9610**. There will be a message if you call our "old number" indicating the change.

The second announcement is that Dr. Rebecca Druash will be joining Bryn Mawr Pediatrics when we move. Many of you are familiar with Dr. Druash as she has covered our Practice for many years. We would also like to tell you that our "moving day" is September 15, 2017. On that day Verizon will be transitioning our phone number and we may not have phone service. Dr. Druash will be seeing our patients in her current office and taking urgent calls directly. You will be able to contact her at **610-356-5500 on September 15**.

Look for more updates and information on our Website and Facebook page. We appreciate your patience as we make this transition and look forward to taking care of you all at 600 Haverford Rd.

Sincerely,

WENONAH L. NELSON, M.D.

KARLA NICKOLAS-SWATSKI, M.D.

/es